EXPLANATION OF ANNUAL GOVERNANCE STATEMENT 2023/24

TUNSTALL PARISH COUNCIL

TPC remained inquorate until Swale Borough Council appointed members with a s91 order on 12th December 2023.

At this meeting the outstanding AGARs of 2021/22 and 22/23 were approved and the council made a formal assessment of its risks.

It is not possible to agree to assertions 2 and 3 as the council was unable to meet to check its systems of internal control or review its activities to ensure compliance with laws.  

The council was unable to answer yes to assertion 4 as it was not quorate during the period of electors rights.  Following the approval of the AGAR at its first meeting on 18th December 2023 the notice was displayed.

The council is still operating under the s91 Order as no potential candidates for councillors have come forward as yet.
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